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Sheen in the War Years Assembly 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 produced a stunning assembly to both the 
school and parents this week.  They sang beautiful-
ly and it was a very emotional performance includ-
ing a one minute silence to commemorate Remem-
brance Day.  The children and staff all looked fabu-
lous - well done Year 4. 
 

Chess Grandmaster Visit 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There was lots of excitement in Chess Club this 
week when they received a visit from chess super-
star, Jóhann Hjartarson.  He is an Icelandic chess 
grandmaster; a six-time Icelandic Chess Champion 
and a two-time Nordic Chess Champion.  Jóhann 
observed the children playing and shared a few top 
tips.   
 

School Attendance Figures (16-20 Nov) 
 
Well done to Swifts Class who achieved 100% at-
tendance this week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 96.76%  School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 98.64 3K 91.79 

RF 97.73 3Cr 96.33 

RS 92.17 4EF 97.39 

1S 97.33 4D 97.08 

1L 92.07 4T 96.09 

1B 97.33 5H 98.00 

2E 97.93 5GS 95.52 

2T 98.57 6P 95.36 

2B 98.97 6S 98.46 

3C 100% 6M 98.52 

Monday  

Tuesday Years 3 & 4 basketball at 
Christ’s 
3.30pm Governor meeting 

Wednes-
day 

Year 6 Boys’ football 

Thursday Years 5 & 6 basketball at 
Christ’s 
3.30pm football (girls and 
boys) vs St Osmund’s  

Friday Years 5 and 6 girls’ and boys’ 
cross country 

   Helping Hands Cup 
 

Mrs Strang was very ex-
cited to choose the winner 
of the Helping Hands Cup 
this week - she knew just 
the person!  J anticipates 
when her teacher needs 
help but is also working 
hard with her own                                             

    learning. 

 
Sports Star 

D is this week’s sports star.  D 
was chosen by Miss Fuller for her 
contribution and commitment to 
running club. 

 
Habits of Mind (HOM) 

Number 3—Listening with under-
standing and empathy.  Children 
are encouraged to understand 
others and make an effort to see 
another’s point of view. 
 

Road Safety Week 
Next week is road safety week which provides the 
ideal opportunity to remind children about how to 
stay safe on the roads.   
The school has been liaising with TfL to push for 
improvements to the main road and changes will be 
seen - new Wigwags are expected in the short term.       
When crossing the Upper Richmond Road, please 
encourage the children to use the pedestrian cross-
ings rather than the zebra crossing opposite the 
garden centre. 
This week, some of our children were interviewed 
by Richmond Borough, seeking their views as part 
of the 20mph consultation.  To give your views go to 
www.richmond.gov.ukconsultation_on_borough_wid
e_20mph_limit_launched 
 
 

Diary Dates:  
Week commencing: 19th November 
 


